From: Reynolds, Steve

Sent: 27 March 2008 08:52

To: 'Jim McEwan'; 'Steven Bell'; 'Damian Sharp'

Cc: Atkins, Chris; Chandler, Jason; Dolan, Alan; Ennion, Bruce
Subject: SDS Review of the BBS Civils Offer

Jim, Steven, Damian
As discussed yesterday, | am pleased to be able to provide you with the PB Commentary on the BBS Civils Offer.

The Commentary is structured by Discipline and | have rearranged the content of the Offer accordingly, with sub-
section flags to indicate where the individual clauses apply.

The Commentary highlights PB's assessment of responsibility for completing the design for the scope of work
proposed by BBS.

There are several items where PB has indicated a need for clarification from tie on the status of the BBS Offer -
essentially what is tie's conclusion on acceptance of the offer in those areas? It may be that the answers to some or
all of these questions are contained in Schedule 4 to the Infraco Contract. We are currently carrying out a detailed
assessment of that document.

I look forward to dealing with the matters arising from this exercise with you and to agreeing the extent of any
changes which may be required to the SDS Contract Scope of Services.

Regards - Steve
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